

Vol. 4 Issue No. 9 September 2014



STIC NEWSLETTER

Content

STIC NEWSLETTER

This newsletter is a publication prepared by St Theresa International College (STIC)'s Office of the President, with the purpose of promoting understanding and cooperation in teaching, learning and research, in order to achieve internationally recognized standards.

Visitors from the Department of Labour Protection and Social Welfare	0
Capping and Nightingales Lamping Ceremonies 2014	0
Ajarn Ruban's wedding reception	2
Student Loan	2
During the student internship	2
Hand-made Products Demonstration and Exhibition	3
Training course on Basic Life Supports	3
Student internship at THAI	4
Orientation	5

EDITORIAL BOARD

Executive Adviser:

Dr. Theresa Virachanee Promsuntorn, Vice Chairperson of STIC Council

Executive Editor:

Dr. Piyada Wattanasan, President of St Theresa International College

Editor:

Dr. Chaipat Wattanasan, Vice President for Academic Affairs

Co-Editor:

Dr. Vichian Pancreobutr,
Director of Academic Affairs Office

Managing Editor:

Mr. Suwat Banjatammatorn, Vice President for Administrative Affairs

Coordinating Editor:

Mr. Phitsanu Thepthong

Sub-editors:

Prof. Dr. Rosario P. Alberto Ajarn Vaughn Chapman, Aiarn Ruban Ganeshu

Graphics Designers:

Ajarn Ruban Ganeshu, Mr. Pichaphop Puangboonpluk

CONTACT INFORMATION

1 Moo 6 Rangsit-Nakhon Nayok Road, Tambon Bungsan, Ongkharak District, Nakhon Nayok 26120 Tel: +66 (0) 3734 9933 - 6 Fax: +66 (0) 3733 3235

E-mail: phitsanu@stic.ac.th URL: www.stic.ac.th



Visitors from the Department of Labour Protection and Social Welfare



The government officials consisting of the Labour Protection and Welfare's working committee, the provincial officials of labour employment services and of the labour safety center were on an inspection tour to St Theresa International College (STIC)'s Faculty of Public Health premises on September 4, 2014.



STIC President Dr. Piyada Wattanasan and management team were on hand to welcome them at the College's Maria Therese Meeting room.

Capping and Nightingales Lamping Ceremonies 2014

Nursing students attend the Capping and Nightingales Lamping Ceremonies



On September 5, Dr. Theresa Viratchanee Phromsuntorn, St Theresa International College Council's Vice Chairperson presided over the Opening Ceremony of the Faculty of Nursing Science's Capping and Nightingale Lamping Ceremonies.



The ceremonies were held from 8.00 a.m. - 12.00 p.m. for the Academic Year 2014 at Joseph Marie Auditorium, where the President Dr. Piyada Wattanasan, also delivered her congratulatory message to the second - year nursing students.







Ajarn Ruban's wedding reception





Madam Dr. Theresa Virachanee Phromsuntorn of St Theresa International College delivered her congratulatory messages to the new bridal couple, Ms. Ganga Pavalarajah, the bride and Mr. Ruban Ganeshu, the bridegroom at the wedding reception, held at Artitaya Golf & Resort, Klong 14, Ongkharak District, Nakhon Nayok province on September 12, 2014.

Student Loan





Ajarn Sasithorn Phromsuntorn, Ajarn Prakai Cholahan, and Ajarn Komtuan Yancharoen, the administrators of St Theresa International College talked to the 4th year students regarding their loans and commitment during the post-studying session held by the College at Joseph Marie Auditorium on September 24, 2014.

During the student internship

The fourth year students of St Theresa International College attended an orientation session before going to do their internship at some local companies and organizations. A successful internship can help pave the way toward possible full-time employment opportunities after graduation.



Pictured here, Ajarn Prakai Cholahan, Dean of Business Administration and Ajarn Ruban Ganeshu. The Registrar talked about the Internship to the senior students at the Joseph Marie Auditorium's Exhibition Room on September 24, 2014.



Hand-made Products Demonstration and Exhibition



Dr. Chaipat Wattasan, Vice President for Academic Affairs, St Theresa International College graciously presided over the Opening Ceremony of the Handmade Products Demonstration and Exhibition held at STIC Canteen on September 25, 2014.





The Faculty of Business Administration's students organized the activity integrating a course subject entitled 214 302 Production and Operation Management with arts and cultural preservation. The students hosted the activity also in cooperation with other students studying in the fields of International Business (Year 2), Logistics (Year 2) and Hotel and Tourism (Year 3).



The event was held with the aim of encouraging students to participate more in the activity which had been designated as an extra curriculum activity. Moreover, the event was also arranged to help develop the student's work under arts and culture promotion so that the students could use local materials which could be afforded by the general public. Most of the materials used here could be also brought in for further processing into other products in the form of things, food, flowers, fruits, animals, insects and other handmade products.

Training course on Basic Life Supports

The Faculty of Public Health's training course on BLS gets underway



The lecturers of Faculty of Public Health organized a training course on Basic Life Supports for the Faculty students on September 26, 2014 at Exhibition Room of Joseph Marie Auditorium.

Basic life support (BLS) is the level of medical care which is used for victims of life-threatening illnesses or injuries until they can be given full medical care at a hospital. It can be provided by trained medical personnel, including emergency medical technicians, paramedics, and by laypersons who have received BLS training.

BLS is generally used in the pre-hospital setting, and can be provided without medical equipment.

BLS for Pre-hospital Providers: A combination of online and in-classroom training improves the learning experience and provides greater flexibility for students and Instructors, while still delivering hands-on instruction that enhances performance and improves outcomes in the field.





Student internship at THAI



Four students from St Theresa International College finished their 4-month internship course held at Thai Airways International.



Ms. Chonticha Phangrak and Ms Phanida Chalab undertook the internship at THAI's 9M and 9G fields from June 2 –September 3, 204, meanwhile Ms. Acharaphan Duangprasert and Ms. Chamon Noisangwan completed their internship at the THAI's Ground Flight Manager (KO-B Office) from May 7– August 29, 2014.



On October 9, all of them presented their cooperative programs held at the THAI to Ajarn Dr. Malee, Ajarn Asst. Prof. Dr. Poonsook, and Ajarn Yongyuth in Room 309 of the Administrative Building.

The successful internship can help pave the way toward possible full-time employment opportunities after graduation.

Orientation



On October 27, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Jitrapun Pusapukdepob, Dean of Public Health Faculty talked to the 4th year students in the fields of Occupational Health and Safety and Public Health who will be under the internship programs during the orientation session held at the Rom 306 of St Theresa International College 's Administrative Building.

About 11 Occupational Health and Safety students will be going to do an internship at the local business companies and factories located in Nakhon Nayok, Pathum Thani, Nakhon Ratchasima, and Chonburi province, while the 16 Public Health students will also going to do an internship at the local Tambon Health Hospitals in the districts of Nakhon Nayok province.



In regard to the internship system, the senior students will avail themselves of part of the organizations' work.

Their internships will take place from November 2014-January 2015, and will deal with the country health care system which is expected to be best way to gain more experiences. A successful internship can help pave the way toward possible full-time employment opportunities after graduation from the College.

